
Montréal, August 15, 2024

Good news about your building

Dear tenants,

After several years of waiting, the renovation work at 850, rue Des Seigneurs is
entering a new phase!

We have put out a bid and are waiting for a response from a contractor who can do
the work. This means that work could begin in 2025.

You will be notified as soon as we are ready to begin the work.

We hope everything goes well and look forward to moving forward together!

To tenants of habitations Terrasse Coursol
850, rue Des Seigneurs




